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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2350 creates a Task Force on State Data Storage and Retrieval Systems. The task force 

would be required to submit an annual report regarding storage of personal information, 

including an overview of data maintained by state governmental entities, opportunities to 

consolidate duplicated data into a central repository, and recommendations for maintenance or 

enhancement of the central data repository. The task force would also include in its initial report 

recommendations on the ability of agencies, boards and commissions to access information 

about a person or business from other agencies and whether that access is consistent with privacy 

standards or laws. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure creates the Task Force on State Data Storage and Retrieval Systems, consisting of 

25 persons. The task force is authorized to meet as often as required, but no less than two times 

each calendar year. An annual report is to be submitted to the Governor, Speaker of the House 

and President Pro Tempore of the Senate no later than December 31
st
 of each year. Staff 

assistance is to be provided by the House of Representatives, State Senate and the Chief 

Information Officer. 

 

The activities of the task force are not expected to result in direct measureable costs to any 

participating agency. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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